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RHS FLOWER SHOW 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our school has been chosen by the organisers of the RHS Flower Show at Tatton 
Park to create a small garden to be included in the exhibits this year. 
 
Your child has been asked to help in creating this garden and this includes attending 
the show on Thursday 13th July 2023 to set the garden up at Tatton Park. 
 
The children will travel to Tatton Park on a minibus accompanied by Darnhall School 
staff.  We will leave school at 9am and return for 3pm.   
 
There is no charge for this visit but we do require your permission which you can 
give via the Parent Pay system by Friday 7th July.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch from home, or the school catering team can 
provide a packed lunch for £2.80 payable via ParentPay or free of charge if your 
child is entitled to Free School Meals. Please put your child’s lunch and drinks (not 
fizzy) in a disposable bag. 
 
The children will need to wear their Forest School uniform. Please ensure your child 
has a hat and suncream applied before school. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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